MEMORANDUM R S

2/25/2025

The City of
OKLAHOMA CITY

TO: Mayor and City Council

FROM: Craig Freeman, City Manager

Resolution authorizing the purchase of police radars from State Contract (COKC01459), estimated
cost $300,000, February 28, 2025 through February 27, 2026.

Background:

The Police Department has a continuing need to purchase Stalker brand radars. This radar is
currently used to teach recruits in the academy. This brand of radar has been used by officers for
the past 10 years. Moving to a different radar at this time would require hours of instruction to
retrain officers in the use of a new radar system. Stalker brand radars allow the replacement of
outdated RAAID radars when the City vehicles are replaced. The upkeep and replacement of the
radars is used in the Traffic and Solo Motors Units.

Staff requests Council authorize the purchase of police radars from State Contract (COKC01459),
estimated cost $300,000, February 28, 2025 through February 27, 2026.

Vendors:
Applied Concepts, Inc.

Estimated Cost:
$300,000

Source of Funds:
Police-Police Sales Tax-RSTR-Uniform Support & Traffic Safety-PSST Supplies/Equipment-
Other Equipment/ Shipping/Freight (1201-4201004-11056-53040031/52890002)

Review:
Finance Department

Recommendation: Resolution be adopted.




